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Human Resources is excited to offer a new Long Term Care insurance benefit that may help protect your 
savings, retirement, and family should you ever need long term care. We have selected Genworth Life Insurance 
Company to provide this benefit based on their history of leadership and experience in the long term care 
insurance industry. 
 

What is Long Term Care?  
• Long term care insurance helps cover the cost of care received in an assisted living or nursing facility. 
• Long term care insurance can also help cover services which provide help with everyday activities 

through home health care services. 
 

Who is Eligible? 
 

Actively working employees who are currently eligible for insurance benefits through Central Management 
Services (CMS) and contribute to the State Universities Retirement System (SURS) may apply for coverage. 
Certain family members of eligible employees may also apply for coverage. 
 

Family Members (ages 18-75) of Eligible Employees, including: 
• Spouses, Civil Union Partners, and Domestic Partners 
• Parents, Parents-in-law, Step Parents, and Step Parents-in-law 
• Grandparents, Grandparents-in-law, Step Grandparents, and Step Grandparents-in-law 
• Adult Children and Step Children 
• Siblings, Siblings-in-law, Step Siblings 

 

Please note: all applicants will have to undergo some form of medical underwriting to determine eligibility for 
coverage. During this special enrollment period, employees under age 66 can apply with just a few medical 
questions. Coverage is not guaranteed. 
 

Premium Payments and Portability  
 

• Premiums for these policies will be billed directly to the plan participants. Payroll deduction will not be 
available. 

• This policy is portable, so it can move with you if you change jobs or retire. 
 

Enrollment Dates 
 

Special enrollment will be from March 2, 2020 through April 3, 2020. To get a quote and apply, visit 
www.genworth.com/ISU.  
 

Questions 
 

Genworth representatives are available to answer your questions about the Long Term Care policy. You can 
reach them at 800-416-3624. You will find more information on the Human Resources website and 
www.genworth.com/ISU as well as in the FAQ document on the HR homepage. 
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